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		  Since 1971 the Builders Association has awarded $197,210 in 

scholarships to deserving students enrolled in construction related programs 

at Youngstown State University and Penn State – Shenango Campus.  The 

Penn State – Shenango Campus has since terminated their program so 

scholarships are now being offered only at Youngstown State University.

	 	 The Scholarship Committee awarded a total of five individual 

scholarships this year.  The scholarships were awarded to KeShawn Jones, 

D’Angelo Rayford, Jonah Hrabowy, Jordan Cravener and Michael Moreland.   

		  The Association has budgeted $8,000 to be awarded in scholarships in 

2021. The Committee and I look forward to awarding additional 

scholarships next year to deserving young men and women in the Civil and 

Construction Engineering Technology Program at Y.S.U. 

		  I would like to thank the other committee members; Joe DeSalvo, Bob 

Donatelli and Tony Hufford for their time spent reviewing the applications 

and making the selections.



		  As I conclude my report, I would like to introduce the scholarship 

recipients and the representatives of Youngstown State University and the 

YSU Foundation that were able to attend today’s Annual Meeting.  As I call 

your name, please stand in order to be recognized. 

1. YSU Foundation President, Paul McFadden

2. Foundation Scholarship Coordinator, Tiffanie Thomas

3. Director, School of Engineering Technology, Carol Lamb

4. Scholarship recipients:

		  KeShawn Jones

		  D’Angelo Rayford

		  Jonah Hrabowy

		  Michael Moreland

		  Recipient Jordan Cravener was unable to attend.

D’Angelo Rayford, Johnah Hrabowy, KeShawn Jones, Michael Moreland and Jordan Cravener


